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The Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Commissioner’s response to the publication of 
Her Majesty’s Inspectorate of Constabulary’s (HMICFRS) - PEEL spotlight report 
Diverging under pressure (Feb 2020). 

 
The report can be found here 
 

On 7th February 2020 HMICFRS published its findings for the third, and final, group of forces 

inspected in the PEEL 2018/19 assessment. This group of 14 reports completes a full annual 

cycle of inspections of the 43 forces in England and Wales, following previous publications in 

May and September 2019. 

This report provides a summary of the national ratings. There are no specific 

recommendations in this report. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Paddy Tipping  
Police and Crime Commissioner 

https://www.justiceinspectorates.gov.uk/hmicfrs/wp-content/uploads/peel-spotlight-report-diverging-under-pressure-2018-19-overview.pdf

